
Memo               
To: Dr. Karla Guseman

CC: Board of Education

From: Dr. Ilandus Hampton

Date: September 16, 2025

Re: Intergovernmental Transportation Agreement for Rockdale District 84

______________________________________________________________________________

Attached is the Intergovernmental Transportation Agreement for Rockdale School District 84.  
The District has provided transportation to Rockdale for athletics, regular and special education 
for over 27 years.  We invoice Rockdale on a monthly for services rendered.  

The administration recommends that the Board of Education approve the Intergovernmental 
Transportation Agreement for Rockdale District 84.

If you have any questions, please contact me at your convenience.

Thank you.
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